
Hi there! My name is Mason.  
I am very excited to 
continue coaching with 
Jump!, and I hope your child 
is excited as well. I started 
gymnastics when I was 11 
and continued for 6 years, 

competing through level 9. I love the sport 
and am truly looking forward to sharing it 
with your child! 

Looking forward to a Fantastic Fall of fun and 
learning! 

-  
- Mason Ouren 

 

 


